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915.606 Agency procedures.

(b) Unless otherwise specified in a notice of program interest, all unsolicited proposals must be
submitted to the Unsolicited Proposal Manager at DOEUSP@netl.doe.gov. If the proposer has
ascertained the cognizant program office through preliminary contacts with program staff, the
proposal may be submitted directly to that office. In such instances, the proposer should separately
send a copy of the proposal cover letter to the unsolicited proposal coordinator to assure that the
proposal is logged in the Department's automated tracking system for unsolicited proposals.
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